## Message

From: Ian McAlister [Ian.McAlister@dfpni.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 20/12/2004 16:48:37 To: martinb@bre.co.uk

CC: Anthony Burd [/O=LINK/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ABURD]

**Subject**: Approved Document B Draft Proposals

Attachments: Draft Approved Document B Fire Safety.doc; Draft Approved Document B Other.doc; Draft Approved Document B

Calcs.doc

## Brain

Approved Document B Draft Proposals

Please find attached a copy of the comment sheets that I promised to send to you. These are mainly notes that I had jotted down for discussion at the meeting. Consequently some of the comments are in the form of questions and observations that may require further explanation.

I enjoyed the meeting and was sorry that I could not stay for both days.

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

(See attached file: Draft Approved Document B Fire Safety.doc)(See attached file: Draft Approved Document B Other.doc)(See attached file: Draft Approved Document B Calcs.doc)

Ian

I McAlister
Department of Finance and Personnel
Building Regulations Unit
3rd Floor Lancashire House
3 Linenhall Street
Belfast BT2 8AA

Tel

Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily those of the Department of Finance & Personnel or The Office Of the First Minister and Deputy First Minister. This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. All emails are swept for the presence of viruses.